PUBLIC HEARING
VILLAGE OF KRONENWETTER BOARD OF APPEALS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday evening, April 10, 2018, at 5:00
P.M., at the Kronenwetter Municipal Center, 1582 Kronenwetter Drive, Kronenwetter, Wl 54455, to hear
and consider the following:

VARIANCE REQUEST:

The variance request of Brian Wonsil, 872 W Nelson Road, Kronenwetter W1 54455, for a variance
from Chapter 520-30.A of the Village’s General Code, which regulates the minimum amount of public
street frontage in the Agricultural and Residential (AR) Zoning District. The applicant is requesting a
variance to reduce the 200 foot required public street frontage to 36 feet at his unaddressed property
in the SE % of the NE "4, Kronenwetter. Legal description of this property: Part of the SE "4 of the
NE "4 except the S 10 acres. This property is located approximately 533 feet from the intersection of
Old Highway 51 and W Nelson Road, on the north side of W Nelson Road.

Written testimony may be forwarded to the Village of Kronenwetter Board of Appeals, Emily Grabenstein,
1582 Kronenwetter Drive, Kronenwetter, Wl 54455 or emailed to egrabenstein@kronenwetter.org before the
time of the hearing. All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard at the hearing. For
questions and more information, please contact the Village.

Emily Grabenstein, Planning Technician
Dated this March 29, 2018



